
WSR 23-11-056
POLICY STATEMENT

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
(Podiatric Medical Board)
[Filed May 12, 2023, 2:32 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the podiatric medical board 
(board) is rescinding the Policy Statement PO 20-51.4 for Continuing 
Medical Education Requirements During the COVID-19 Response, which was 
filed September 28, 2022, and published in WSR 22-20-053.

The board is rescinding this policy statement because it expired 
December 31, 2022, and is no longer needed.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact La-
na Crawford, program manager, at Lana.Crawford@doh.wa.gov or 
564-669-1455.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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